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Maritime exclusion zone at Lobs Hole  
 

from September 2021 for duration of project construction 

  Snowy 2.0 Work Notification Talbingo | September 2021 

A new pontoon at Lobs Hole has been 
constructed as part of the Snowy 2.0 worksite 
near the planned Talbingo tailrace tunnel 
portal.  
 

Access to the lower reach of the Yarrangobilly 
River in the Talbingo Reservoir is strictly 
limited to project-related vessels only. 
 

An exclusion zone to restrict all public access 
is demarcated approximately 1km 
downstream of the worksite. Temporary 
yellow cardinal markers (buoys) are in place 
across the Yarrangobilly arm of Talbingo 
Reservoir, and signage will be installed on the 
shoreline. 
 

For more information 
Thank you for your understanding while we 
carry out this work. If you any have questions, 
please contact the Snowy 2.0 Community 
Infoline 1800 766 992 (1800 Snowy 2) or 
Future Generation Joint Venture via email 
community@futuregenerationjv.com.au  
 


